Marlise Riffel

I have long been baffled by the lack of enforcement of sulfate limits on Minnesota's mines. I urge
you to live up to what folks always say "Minnesota's regulations are the best." They're not, and we
can do much better if you take the lead and enforce sulfate limits. As an Iron Ranger, I also urge
you to add Dark Lake to the list. I have friends who live there and it is clearly in danger. Thank you
for the opportunity to comment.



